
Rich and Judy Strunc Memorial Scholarship 

Rich and Judy Strunc were active members of the Owatonna community.  They owned and operated 3 

McDonalds restaurants, participated in the Rotary Club, were active in the Catholic Church and raised 3 

daughters who attended OHS.  

Outside of work, Rich was an avid hunter and fisherman and Judy enjoyed playing bridge with her 

friends and traveling.  They both believed strongly in family as well as in a hard work ethic. 

This scholarship will go to an individual who plans to major in business.  In addition, this individual 

should strongly exemplify Rich and Judy’s beliefs of family, hard work and a love for the outdoors. 

This $1,000 scholarship will be awarded to students in furthering their education at a 4 year university or 

college.  

Eligibility: 

1. Must be a graduating senior from OHS 

2. Must be committed to a 4 – year university or college 

3. Must be planning a major in business 

4. Must have a GPA of 3.0 or higher (please attach transcript) 

5. Funds must be used in the year awarded 

Application: 

Name: 

 

University or  College You Plan to Attend: 

 

Planned Major: 

 

Activities/Hobbies You Are Involved In: 

 

Current GPA: 

Please include an essay (2000 words or less) on why you love the outdoors and outdoor activities.  Also, 

share with us how hard work and family play into your everyday life. 

 

Send completed paperwork to Shannon in the OHS office by ​April 15. 


